
From: PLNWEB 

Sent: Thursday, May 2, 2024 4:15 PM 

To: Kylie Bagley 

Subject: FW: EA2388 

 

Importance: High 

 

 

 

From: Virginia Beck <moonlady5@msn.com>  

Sent: Thursday, May 2, 2024 3:54 PM 

To: PLNWEB <PLNWEB@elpasoco.com> 

Subject: EA2388 

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or 
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer 
Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure of the integrity of this message. 

 

 

I oppose the proposed rezoning in EA2388. The home density and styles are much different than I 

expected when I moved here. I only support detached single family homes in the neighborhood. 
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